
             N O T I C E      
 

THE REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING OF THE 

 

CITY CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION OPEN TO 

 

THE PUBLIC WILL BE HELD ON MONDAY, 

 

       APRIL 15, 2013 AT 1340 POYDRAS, SUITE 900. 

 

 

******************************************** 

 

COMMISSION DOCKET  - 10:00 A.M. 

 

RECESS 

 

BUSINESS MEETING     -    11:00 A.M. 

 

                                              

 ******************************************** 

 

THE MEETING SITE IS GENERALLY ACCESSIBLE TO PERSONS   

 

WITH DISABILITIES.  SHOULD YOU REQUIRE ANY ACCOMMODATION 

 

 TO PARTICIPATE FULLY, PLEASE CONTACT   

 

DODDIE SMITH AT 658–3543 (VOICE), OR 711 LA RELAY  

 

SERVICE  OR AT dksmith@nola.gov FORTY EIGHT (48) HOURS IN  

 

ADVANCE. UPON REQUEST A SIGN LANGUAGE INTERPRETER  

 

WILL BE AVAILABLE TO PERSONS WITH HEARING  

 

IMPAIRMENTS AT THIS MEETING 

 

 

mailto:dksmith@nola.gov


 

  

        CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION    

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING 

MONDAY, APRIL 15, 2013 

A   G   E   N   D   A 

       10:00  A.M.  DOCKET 

 (1) Appeals for Final Action  

 

 RECESS 

 

        11:00 A.M. B U S I N E S S     M E E T I N G 
   (1)  Minutes – February 18, 2013 

 

(2) Classification and Compensation 

(a) Report on survey related to Rule IV, Section 9.8 on emergency overtime 

pay 

(b) Request from Glendon Hines to address the Commission regarding working 

out of his job classification 

 

(3) Recruitment and Selection Matters 

(a) Extension of Police Lieutenant’s Register in accordance with Rule V, 

Section 5.3 

(b) Extension of Fire Apparatus Operator’s Register in accordance with Rule 

V, Section 5.3 

(c)  Examination Announcements 

 

(4) Public Integrity Bureau 60 Day Extension Requests 

 

(5) Communications 

(a) Update on ADP Payroll/Human Resources conversion and outsourcing  

       project 

(b) Update from staff on OIG compensatory time policy 

(c) Report from staff on relocation of Civil Service Department 

(d) Status update on request from the Police Association of New Orleans  

 regarding Integrity Control Officers within the Police Department 

 

 

 

 

 

 


